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Capital Project Design Review Process 

 
The Board of Education recognizes the need to enable conceptual and developed design 

proposals for new, expansion or replacement district facility projects, or projects involving 

significant upgrades or renovations to district facilities to be seen and commented upon by all 

interested parties at appropriate stages and thus to promote effective planning and enable 

general support of the final design. 

 
The design process will be under the general direction of the Facilities Services Branch, with 

a Project Design Advisory Committee established for each project. 
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